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30th April 2018 

 

Dear Families 

Planning is well underway for our annual Summer Fair which will be held on Saturday 16th June from 12.00 

– 3.00 pm. This event is a huge fundraiser for the school and last year raised over £7,000. The PSA are 

delighted to announce that we have a new sponsor for our Fair, Curchods Estate Agents. 

As part of Curchods’ sponsorship package, they will promote our Fair to the local community via branded 

estate agent sized boards and donate £10 for every board which goes up outside our properties, for a 

three-week period leading up to the Fair. We have done this for many years with another estate agent and 

it raises a significant amount of money – nearly £900 for last year’s Summer Fair. 

The boards are NOT ‘for sale’ signs! They are the same sized boards, but they advertise our Summer Fair 

and show Curchods as the sponsors ONLY. Curchods will arrange for them to be put up during the week of 

the 28th May and taken down after the Fair, during the week of the 18th June.  

Along with a new sponsor, we have a new process to gather your permission to have a board. Coming 

home with the children today is a Board Sponsorship Consent Form. If you would like to support our 

fundraising by having a board, please fill out the form and return it either as a hard copy to the school 

office or via email to fernhillpsa@gmail.com. These forms will be passed directly to Curchods on 18th May 

so the deadline to return your Consent Form is Thursday 17th May. 

If you are retuning your Consent Form to school, please don’t hand it into your class teacher – it may get 

lost! Although we don’t have a dedicated PSA post box anymore due to the new entry system at school 

reception, you can post your Consent Form through the school letterbox, which is to the right of the 

entrance doors, and it will be collected and kept safely by the school office. 

If you have any queries about the Consent Form or having a board up outside your property, please email 

us at fernhillpsa@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you so much for your support! 

Fern Hill PSA 
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